
 

 

24th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Gardening Club  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending an after school gardening club at 
school on a Tuesday from 3.20 – 4.20pm. The club will run during the Spring term, 
commencing on Tuesday 4th March 2025.  
 
There is no cost attached to the club and children will be provided with all equipment 
and plants. Suitable outdoor clothing will need to be provided as coats/shoes may get 
dirty. The club may be cancelled at short notice due to adverse weather. If you would 
like your child to attend please complete the permission slip below and return to school 
by Friday 28th February 2025.   
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
A Bishop 
Maths Lead 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Gardening Club 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________Year__________________ 
 
I will collect my child from school after Gardening club. 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home from school after Gardening club.  
 
Signed __________________________Print _______________________________ 
 
 
Contact Number ______________________________________________________ 
 


